NORTHWEST COMMUNITY SCHOOLS

6900 Rives Junction Road Jackson, Michigan 49201 (517) 817-4700 Fax (517) 569-2395 Geoff Bontrager Ed.S.
Superintendent

We are...Northwest! Go Mounties!

www.nwschools.org

SUMMER/WINTER PROPERTY TAX LEVY UPDATE

Greetings Mountie Nation,

At the December 13, 2021 meeting of the Northwest Board of Education, the Board approved a resolution rescinding the summer tax levy and approved a levy of 100% of its millage on the winter tax bill.

In order to levy a tax on the summer tax bill, the townships charge the district a per parcel amount to levy that millage. This charge from the district's eight townships collectively costs the district an average of \$40,000 per year.

This is not an increase to your tax bill. This is just a change in timing of when you receive your levy from Northwest Community Schools. You will be taxed at the same rate that you would have if you would have received your bill in the summer.

If you have any questions regarding this change, please contact Emili Jones, Director of Business and Finance at (517)817-4931 or by email at emili.jones@nwschools.org.

Go Mounties!

Geoffrey Bontrager, Ed.S.

Superintendent